

Aspire, Desire, Believe, Achieve

Coleridge Road, Rotherham, South Yorkshire S65 1LW t: 01709 828 988 e: enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org w: www.coleridgeprimary.org

12 September 2022

Dear Families

We are writing to you to express the deep sympathy and sadness of our school team on the death of Queen Elizabeth II. As our longest reigning monarch, she has been a constant part of all our lives and so her death marks a significant moment for the entire country.

Staff in classes have been supporting your children over the last few days by discussing the subject in class as appropriate for their age and understanding.

As many of you will already be aware, Monday 19 September has been announced as the official date of her funeral, and will be a Bank Holiday. School will be closed this day, as advised by the Department of Education, and will re-open as usual on Tuesday 20 September.

We understand that the death of such a prominent figure will bring up a range of emotions and grief. If you or any member of your family need help or support during this difficult time, please speak to a member of staff.

Many Thanks,

Mr Tankard Head teacher

